
Dear Valued Customer August 2020 
 

IAI America Inc. 
Sales Division 

 
 
 

Notice for Discontinuation of FS Series 
 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support of IAI Corporation. 
We appreciate your loyal patronage towards the FS series over the years. 
Unfortunately, we decided to discontinue the FS series since it is difficult to maintain the die, etc., and the order 
quantity has decreased lately. 
We will discontinue the production in August 2021. 
We apologize for any inconvenience that this may cause you, and we are appreciative of your understanding in 
this matter. 
 
 

Best Regards 
 
 
 
 

Details 
 
 
 

1. Applicable Models:  All models of FS series (with motor equipped with Tamagawa 
encoder) 
* The models with DC motor, motor equipped with HP encoder and 
motor equipped with NEMICON encoder were already discontinued. 

 
 

2. Reason of Discontinuation: FS series was released in 1991. The base design has not changed 
since the release. The order quantity has decreased lately, which 
makes it difficult to maintain the equipment including the die. 
Accordingly, we decided to discontinue the production. 

 
 

3. Order Cutoff Date:  August 31, 2021 
 
 

4. End of Service Period  August 31, 2031 
Only the motor equipped with Tamagawa encoder can be repaired. 
However, we may stop servicing once we are out of the parts in stock 
for the discontinued products prior to the end of service period.  
 

 
 

  



 
5. Successor Model 

(Note) IF series that has the same belt drive type as FS series is the successor model. 
However, the main body dimension and performance are different. Please refer to the 
catalog. 

 

Discontinued product Alternative product Remarks 

FS-NM-60 IF-SA-60 

The main body dimension and 
performance are different 

FS-NM-100 IF-SA-100 

FS-NO No applicable model 

FS-WM-100 IF-SA-100 

FS-WM-200 IF-MA-200 

FS-WO No applicable model 

FS-LM-400 
IF-MA-400 

FS-HM-400 

FS-LO No applicable model 

 


